Council Meeting Request

Chuck MacDonough <bristol4thchair@outlook.com>
Wed 12/14/2022 11:27 AM

To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Caution: CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Melissa,

| respectfully request to be heard at the next Council meeting on December 21st, to review Bristol Fourth of July
Policy Manual changes that have been adopted, in the hopes of securing Council support for the recognition of

Lifetime members.

Best Regards,
Chuck

Chuck MacDonough
2022/2023 General Chairman
Bristol4thchair @ outlook.com
C 401.215.8775
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